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Sheep Worrying
| There is concern that some dog
| walkers are not following the
countryside laws. par’mularh on the
| Craig Rhiwarth mountain, which has
' been a problem as it is easy open
‘access from the village. Please abide
by the laws. keeping vour dogs under
' control on leads where there are
| sheep. Even though a dog may not
' appear interested in sheep. dogs will
sometimes do the unexpected,
including chasing other wildlife
' which may mean running through the
I

sheep causing

worry. Although the
immediate worry may
not appear to have
caused a problem, the
stress can be fatal to the
sheep.

It is an offence under
the Dogs (Protection of
Livestock) Act 1953. If you are
concerned about 2 dog werrying
sheep, please contact 101 providing
as much detail as possible. along with
photographic evidence if you can.

COVID-19 Rules
Please remember to continue to follow

guidelines set in place for Wales for

social gatherings and travel to and from
our homes. As these guidelines change
quickly. rather than communicating
anything that is out of date we ask that

COVID-19, including social distancing.
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Thank you

Matt Saxon of Saxon Cleaning, has been disinfecting all
local communities, including Llangynog, with his
equipment that is usually used for cleaning windows. This -
is a voluntary service that carries no charge. A huge thank
-you to Matt for the work he is doing.




